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HEALTH AND SAFETY BULLETIN  
COVID-19 Information 

Who needs to read this? 

All Curtin University Contractors  

Background  

As concerns are rising surrounding the potential impacts of the COVID-19 pandemic, 
Curtin University would like to advise contractors that Curtin is continuing to 
monitor the situation and implement strategies to keep our community safe.   

Information  

Curtin University has been guided by the Pandemic Plan and the notifications handed 
down by governing bodies.   

Curtin University remains open with limited staff and student numbers on Campus.   

Recommendations 

Curtin University recommends that all Contractors review the information supplied 
below and handed down by relevant governing bodies.  

If you have a fever, cough or other respiratory symptoms, do not come to Campus.  

Who do you call with questions? 

For specific questions related to your scope of works or project please contact your 
relevant Curtin Responsible Officer.  

For all other queries, please contact Health and Safety on 9266 4900 or email 
healthandsafety@curtin.edu.au. 
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